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NBP Exchange Company opens its 
14th branch
S t a f f  R e p o r t e r

Saturday, March 02, 2013 - Lahore—National Bank Exchange Company is providing 
country wide swift money transfer services to the families of Pakistanis living abroad. 
The number of branches may cross the 16 figure this year. This was stated by 
Chairman National Exchange Company Senior Executive Vice President Khalid Bin 
Shaheen while inaugurating the company’s new branch here at Cavalry Ground 
Lahore. He further disclosed that “two more branches are being opened in District 
Rahimyar Khan and Bahawalpur in near future as our customers have concrete 
confidence over Exchange Company for being the subsidiary of National Bank of 
Pakistan; this is why our foreign currency exchange is increasing day by day and it 
almost doubled the figure of business in last three years. While talking to newsmen he 
announced that our market share have exceeds up to 12% due to dynamic services of 
professional and vigilant staffer. 


